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STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT

Determination of Non Significance

July 27, 2022

Lead agency: Washington State Department of Ecology 

Agency Contact: Justin Rice, juri461@ecy.wa.gov, (509) 724-8268

Agency File Number:  CSID 14874 

Description of Proposal: The proposal is for the cleanup of contaminated sediment and soil at the 
Northport Waterfront site (site). The proposal includes a combination of removing about 13,500 
cubic yards of metals contaminated sediment and soil. Excavated areas will be backfilled and 
remaining metals contaminated material will be capped with imported material consistent with 
existing sediment.  

Location of proposal: Northport, Washington, parcel number 8002673, 48.921 degrees north by 
-117.77 degrees west.

Proponent: Washington State Department of Ecology

Ecology has determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant adverse impact on 
the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 
43.21C.030.  We have reviewed the attached Environmental Checklist.  

This determination is based on the following findings and conclusions: 

Project activities and impacts are minimal and temporary. Mitigation measures will address 
potential impacts of the project. 

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2) and the comment period will end on 8/22/2022.

Signature  Date     
(electronic signature or name of signor is sufficient) 

Appeal process: Administrative Appeal, Judicial Appeal 
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